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PROGRAM INSTRUCTION 

SUA-23-Pl-04 05/24/2023 

TO: Subrecipients of the State Unit on Aging 

FROM: Penny Clark, Interim Administrator 
State Unit on Aging, Division of Medicaid & Long-Term Care 

~~~ 

BY: Cheryl Kirby, Program Coordinator~ 

SUBJECT: Care Management Unit Rates for FY 24 

CONTENT: The following Care Management unit rates have been established 
based on the information provided by the Area Agencies on Aging 
on the Care Management Rate Worksheet, which was submitted 
with the FY 24 Annual Area Plan. 

AOWN $70.92 
APAAA $75.00 
BRAAA $52.50 
ENOA $74.98 
MAAA $53.78 
NENAAA $75.00 
SCNAAA $53.82 
WCNAAA $58.60 

These initial rates are effective July 1, 2023. They will remain in effect 
unless the Care Management Unit Budget form is revised, submitted 
to, and approved by the SUA. Any rate changes that result from such 
a revision will become effective the month the revised budget is 
approved. Current approved Care Management rates can be found 
on the SUA's external SharePoint site at: 

https://partners-dhhs.ne.gov/SUA/Pages/Care-Management.aspx 

If you have questions, please contact Cheryl at 402-314-5155 or 
Attn: Cheryl at cheryl.kirby@nebraska.gov 
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